From: Fahey Jr, Patrick M. [mailto:Patrick.FaheyJr@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 11:26 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Travel

Good morning sir,

I have returned safely from my travel to Washington, DC.

Thank you 

Get Outlook for iOS
 
 
 
 
From: Fahey Jr, Patrick M. [mailto:Patrick.FaheyJr@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 9:47 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel
 
Good morning Sir, 
 
         I have travel planned to Washington DC for training, the dates for travel are June 3, 2019 to June 7, 2019.  All travel will be paid by the ATF, Department of Justice.
 
 
 
Thank You
 
Patrick Fahey 
Chicago Police Department
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